
Notice of a Public Hearing 
 

 

Notice is hereby given that a Public Hearing will be held before the Hunters Creek 

Village City Council on Tuesday, January 20, 2009 at 6:00 p.m. in City Hall at #1 Hunters 

Creek Place, Hunters Creek Village, Texas, for the purpose of receiving testimony for or against 

proposed amendments to the City’s Comprehensive Zoning Ordinance.  The proposed 

amendments add a new section to the Zoning Chapter, Section 44-166, regulating the 

installation, maintenance, and use of emergency electric generators in District R; amending 

Section 18-141 of the Code of Ordinances, which governs noise regulations, to add an exception 

for certain emergency electric generators. 

 

All residents of the City and other interested parties are invited to attend and will be 

given the opportunity to be heard.  Should you have any questions regarding this notice, you may 

call the City Secretary’s office at 713.465.2150.   A copy of the proposed amendments is 

available from the City Secretary’s office or on the City’s web site at 

www.cityofhunterscreek.com. 

 

 

     Deborah L. Loesch, TRMC 

     City Secretary 

 

http://www.cityofhunterscreek.com/documents/draft%20ordinance%20for%20generators.pdf

